
 
 

 

 

 

 

14th June 2023 
BCh/KTr 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Hot Weather Uniform Update 
 
Following the announcement regarding changes to school uniform due to the heat, 
please see below for a further update. Pupils have continued to behave well around 
school and in lessons despite the heat, and they continue to be punctual, exhibiting 
‘The Malling School Way’ at every opportunity. 
  
Uniform: pupils are not required to wear blazers or ties for the rest of this academic 
year. If the weather becomes cooler and pupils wish to wear an additional top, they 
should return to wearing their blazer, rather than hoodies or non-school jumpers. 
  
Drinks: all pupils should bring suitable drinks to school. Fountains around the school 
are regularly checked and cleaned so pupils can refill their bottles at breaktime and 
lunchtime. Please refrain from sending your child to school with a fizzy drink as these 
are not permitted and pupils will not be allowed to consume these during lessons. 
  
If there are further changes or additional guidance, we will continue to update you. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr B Chidwick 

Senior Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 


